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Dear Eighth-Grade Student/Parent:

Andover High School welcomes the class of 2025. This letter will highlight the steps to register for the
2021-2022 school year.

To begin your enrollment at Andover High School, please go to this site:
https://www.ahschools.us/site/Default.aspx?PageID=154 You will be asked to click on the link that most
accurately describes your enrollment situation (new to the district or existing family to the district). If
you are new to the district, you will complete a family information survey. Within a few days, you will
receive your credentials (username, password) to complete the online registration process. If you
currently have students in the district, you will enter your username and password to complete the online
registration process. Once your online registration is complete and all documents have been provided
online or turned in to the Counseling Office, a staff member will contact you to complete registration for
courses. Please call or email Shari Steer at 763-506-8607 or shari.steer(@ahschools.us if you have
additional questions.

Refer to the Registration Site beginning January 11 for up-to-date forms, directions, videos, and links.

https://sites.google.com/ahschools.us/andhs-registration-21-22/home

Tuesday, January 19: Virtual 8" Grade Parent/Student Course Exploration Night

e 6:00 p.m. Welcome Message and Class Meet (Link on Registration Site)
e 6:30-8:00 p.m. Course Exploration Meets: this is a chance to hear more about classes and ask
questions. (Links on Registration Site)

By Friday, January 22: If you have completed the online registration process and provided the
necessary documents prior to January 18, follow the directions for Student Vue Course Entry in the
registration packet that was given to you. If you are in the process of completing online registration, and
it is after January 18, a staff member will contact you once you have completed the online registration
process. You will then be provided with a packet to complete course registration, which will then need to
be returned to the Counseling Office to be entered.

High school is an exciting time with many opportunities available. Consider the four-year path that lies
ahead and choose the classes that you and your family think are best for your high school career. Get a
jump-start on Andover High School news and events by subscribing to our E-Newsletter. Sign up at
www.ahschools.us/andoverhs > About Us> Announcements > E-Newsletter.

Sincerely,
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Tonia Hufnagel
School Counselor
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